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Palaschuk, Jordan

From: catherine.laureshen@shaw.ca
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2018 10:40 AM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: November 12, <web submission> LOC2017-0400

November 5, 2018 

Application: LOC2017-0400 

Submitted by: Catherine Laureshen, Ph.D., P.Eng. 

Contact Information 

Address: 522 - 7A Street N.E. 

Phone: (403) 440-1782 

Email: catherine.laureshen@shaw.ca 

Feedback: 

I oppose this application for rezoning for several reasons. First, it does not fit within the envelope of the 
latest version of the Bridgeland-Riverside Area Redevelopment Plan (ARP), which I understand will go to 
Council for approval next month. Second, it does not follow the precedent of the last Bridgeland rowhouse 
approved by Council in September, which also did not fit in the ARP envelope, where the rezoning and the 
plans for the structure were examined together by the Urban Design Review Panel. A special exception to 
the ARP was made in that case based on architectural merit. However, in this case, there has been no 
consultation with the Urban Design Review Panel, and the plans submitted by the developer for the 
development permit both do not fit the existing streetscape and do not appear to be quot;specialquot; in 
terms of materials or design. Third, the development permit design is in violation of both a restrictive 
covenant on the land, and the setback required by 535 (2) of the Calgary Land Use Bylaw 1P2007 
(62P2018). I would like to see the plans redesigned to fit within the limits of the restrictive covenant and the 
Land Use Bylaw and be more sensitive to the surrounding streetscape, then have them reviewed and 
approved by the Urban Design Review Panel, before any decision is made on rezoning the property at 523 - 
8 Street N.E. 
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